
﻿I am writing to object to the plans to build a crematorium in the firs park Wetlands area. 
This space has been a sanctuary for myself and numerous others, especially during 
lockdown. It is a very important hub of the community for wellbeing and wildlife and must 
not be impacted on by any building works planned by the local authority.
Myself, numerous friends, my partner and children all use this area and benefit hugely from 
its natural resources and we are really looking forward to enjoying the proposed cafe and 
well being Community space planned.
It would be an absolute travesty if this area was changed or built upon in any way. Please 
take this as a strong opposition to Enfield’s proposed plans.
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